
 
          08/01/2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 

Essex County Council is committed to supporting the national wraparound program 

as part of the childcare reforms announced in the 2023 spring budget. It is the 

Government’s ambition that by 2026, all parents and carers of primary school-aged 

children who need it, will be able to access termtime childcare, in their local area, 

from 8am-6pm to enable parents to access employment.  

 

As a parent or carer of a child who attends primary school we want to know your 

requirements for wraparound care and we are asking you to complete this short 

survey – 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=TzK0qFwVFUKg8X7YzJqZL

wjRBQ0e02BCvDZWV2-UaK9UQVhXVEtPOE9RT0hYWTJaSVdJRUJOWDdHNC4u  

 

Your answers will help us understand where Essex County Council should target 

support and/or funding. Participation is completely voluntary, and we really do 

appreciate your time in doing this.  This survey will remain open until 28th of 

January, 2024. 

 

If you need support with completing this form, or if you have any questions please 

email- wraparound.childcare@essex.gov.uk  

 

Kind regards  

 

Caroline Brown 

Business Management Consultant (South)  

Education Operations 

Education Directorate  

Essex County Council  

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=TzK0qFwVFUKg8X7YzJqZLwjRBQ0e02BCvDZWV2-UaK9UQVhXVEtPOE9RT0hYWTJaSVdJRUJOWDdHNC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=TzK0qFwVFUKg8X7YzJqZLwjRBQ0e02BCvDZWV2-UaK9UQVhXVEtPOE9RT0hYWTJaSVdJRUJOWDdHNC4u
mailto:wraparound.childcare@essex.gov.uk

